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--Attended March and April JZ Memorial Chapter meetings.
--Attended March and April WP Chapter meetings.
--Conducted a seminar regarding Mentoring Youth Turkey Hunters. Was a lot of 
fun…major focus on safety.
--Attended 3 JZ/WP WITO Event meetings. Event is next weekend. 275 now 
registered with a few more rolling in late. We project to have 300 ladies in 
attendance.
--Attended JZ Jakes Youth Field Day meeting in April.
--Met with ESU to discuss partnership possibilities from a WITO, JAKES, 
internship perspective.
--Worked with PGC, Joe Neville and Trina on the Safety Message/Membership 
Application for the PGC Digest. New PGC Policy….cannot promote membership 
in the message unless we pay for it to the tune of $3,000.  We opted to remove the 
membership portion and spend the money elsewhere.
--Did lots of turkey hunting.


